
 
Sent: 28/06/2015 4:25:12 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  28/06/2015   MRS Robin Maryska  26 Redman RD  DEE WHY NSW 2099   RE: PEX2014/0004 - 9 Howard Avenue DEE WHY NSW 2099   Further to my previous submission, i made an error. The word LEAST was omitted and it has given the wrong impression. Below is the edited version of that paragraph.  These towers are the highest buildings in the area and will remain so for many, many years to come. They should be streamlined in design in an attempt to make them look as LEAST intrusive as possible and to give Dee Why attractive design and definitely not boxlike.  


